
 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 
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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

As it is mental health awareness week from Monday 16th to Friday 20th May 2022, we are inviting 

all pupils and staff to join in and raise awareness of this issue by wearing something green with 

their school uniform.  

 

Mental Health Awareness week is an annual event when there is an opportunity for the whole of 

the UK to focus on achieving good mental health.  This year the focus is Loneliness.   

We will be discussing what loneliness means to our children and ways we can support each other 

through these times.  This will take place on the first day of Mental Health Awareness Week, 

Monday 16th May to help raise awareness. 

 

There is no cost to parents/carers for this. 

 

Any questions please do ask.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Richardson   Mrs Reynolds  

PSHE Lead                  Head Teacher 
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